Dear Fani,

the website of the project SEBASTIEN is online and publicly available at the following link:
www.sebastien-project.eu

Please, consider this mail as the submission of Milestone 11 due on March 31.

Please let me know if there’s anything else we are supposed to do for our milestone submission to
be official.

Best,
Paola


http://www.sebastien-project.eu/

